
 

 

 

Dear parents, 

We have come to the end of the half term. Children have been 

very busy learning both at home and in school so I am sure they 

are looking forward to the Easter holiday.  

This week children enjoyed making goblets, Easter chicks, tasting and smelling herbs 

and going on an Easter egg hunt around the school. They have done some wonderful 

writing about a dragon and we have finished learning about time. Children will still need 

a little help understanding the concept of seconds, minutes, hours, days, weeks, months 

and years. We will revisit time again in the summer term.  

Next half term our topic is Sunshine. In Geography we will focus on Africa, Kenya in 

particular. We will also plant salad in the allotment and watch them grow.  

CLIC: 

Please practise the following learn-its with your child:  

4+3=7 

5+3=8 

6+3=9 

Count in ones and twos, fives and tens, backwards and forwards as often as possible. 

Practise recognising numbers within 100.  

We hope you have a relaxing half term. Thank you for all your support. Happy Easter 

everyone! See you all back on the 12th of April.  
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